
 

CHALLOCK YOUTH CLUB 
Challock Memorial Hall, Blind Lane, Challock  

 
 
2nd July 2008 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Youth Club Trip to Marlowe Theatre 
High School Musical 
 
We are pleased to advise that we have organised a Youth Club Trip to the Marlowe 
Theatre at Canterbury to see High School Musical.  This trip has been arranged for 
Wednesday 24th September 2008.  This trip will take place instead of Youth Club 
running at the Village Hall.  Transport has been arranged and we will need to leave 
the Village Hall Car Park at 6:00pm and return to the same location at approximately 
10:30pm.  Although this trip has been subsidised we are asking for a contribution 
towards the total cost of the evening from participants of £17.50 per person.  This 
includes entrance fee to the Marlowe Theatre and transport. 
 
Spaces are limited so places will be allocated on a first come first served basis with 
Youth Club Subscription Members taking priority. 
 
We need to know the number of young people who will be coming on this trip by 
Wednesday 16th July 2008.  Please complete the reply slip and accompanying 
forms and return at the next Youth Club Session on the 16th July 2008.   If you have 
any queries regarding this forthcoming event please contact Sue Maidens on 01233 
740097 or 07718 585870. 
 
Thank You. 
Challock Youth Club Committee   

………………………………………………………………………………………..... 
 
Reply Slip 
 
I would like ……………………………………… to take part in the Marlowe Theatre trip 
on 24th September 2008 and enclose £17.50 (cheques should be made payable to 
Challock Youth Club with the name of the young person on the reverse). 

 
Should the necessity arise, I agree to the person in charge of the party giving 
consent on my behalf for an anaesthetic to be administered and/or any other urgent 
medical treatment to be given. 
 
Signed ………………………………………….. Date:………………………………. 
            Parent/Guardian 


